

KULANU ACADEMY

P.O. Box 305 Cedarhurst, N.Y. 11516 Tel: 516 569-3083 Fax: 516 569-3591 www.kulanukids.org

Chairman of the Board Mark Honigsfeld

President of the BoardJeffrey Schoenfeld

Secretary of the Board Jonathan Glaubach

Executive Director Beth Raskin, Ed.D.

Board of Trustees
Jeremy Frenkel
Iris Maidenbaum
Melodie Scharf
David Shapiro
Jay Spector
Alyssa Sterba
Rabbi Moshe Teitelbaum
Myrna Zisman

Advisory Board Mark Kurman Avi Lauer Geoffrey M. Miller David Pollack Michael Schreiber Curtis Sobin

Honorary Trustees Rabbi Herschel Billet Benjamin Brafman Rabbi Kenneth Hain Charles Hammerman Rabbi Basil Herring Martin Scharf August, 2018

Dear Parents:

Please be advised that the Kulanu Center for Special Services building, located at 620 Central Avenue in Cedarhurst, is regularly inspected by an outside exterminating company to ensure we are, and remain, pest free.

If you have any questions or concerns relative to this matter, please feel free to contact me via telephone (516) 569-3083 x239 or email <u>lauren@kulanukids.org</u>.

Very truly yours,

Lauren Koicim
Head of Operations